ARKANSAS INDEPENDENT CITIZENS COMMISSION

October 1, 2021

The Honorable Jim Hendren
President Pro Tempore
Arkansas Senate

State Capitol

500 Woodlane Street, Suite 320
Little Rock, AR 72201-1090

The Honorable Matthew J. Shepherd
Speaker of the House of Representatives
State Capitol

500 Woodlane Street, Suite 350

Little Rock, AR 72201-1089

Re:  Arkansas Independent Citizens Commission
2022 Per diem and mileage recommendations

Dear President Pro Tempore Hendren and Mr. Speaker Shepherd.

As Chairman of the Arkansas Independent Citizens Commission, I am writing to provide
recommendations for the amounts to be paid to members of the General Assembly for per diem
and mileage reimbursement for 2022, as required by Ark. Const. Art. 19 31(1)(3)(B).

In our meeting held on October 1, 2021 the Commission voted to follow the
recommendations set by G. S. A. (General Services Administration).

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Charles A. Banks, Esq.
Chairman

cc: The Honorable Jimmy Hickey, President Pro Tempore-elect
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